

St. Wilfrid's R.C Primary School

St.Wilfrid's Street Hulme Manchester M15 5BJ

Headteacher: Mr R Moloney LLB. Telephone: 0161 226 3339 Fax: 0161 226 3326

head@st-wilfrids-pri.manchester.sch.uk

2nd October 2025

Dear Parents,

I have advised the governors that it is my intention to retire from the position of Head Teacher at St Wilfrid's at the end of this school year.

The Governors will now work closely with Salford Diocese and Manchester Local Authority to find and appoint a new Head Teacher. I will let you know when a new Head has been appointed.

There is still a long way to go until next July, with hopefully a lot of laughter and learning, so until then it is business as usual.

Yours sincerely

Ray Moloney